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Looking at Next Week....

Reading: This week we will be struct line plots and use the information
working on a research dinosaur pro-  from their line plots to study weather
ject for most of the week. We will patterns we have noticed recently.

also be working on some MAP prep

. Social Studies: We have completed
to prepare for our upcoming state

our last unit over states and capitals.

assessments. We will use this time period to begin
Math: We will have a short test work on Science Fair which will be held
over chapter 7 on Thursday. This in May. Next week we will be getting
will cover units of liquid volume, into groups of 3 and looking at ideas for

mass, weight, and clas- topics for research and testing.
sifying shapes accord-

) ] Language Arts: We will begin the next
ing to attributes.

unit over figurative language. The stu-
Science: Students will

continue Unit 4 over
weather. This week

dents will learn about similes and meta-
phors and we will include personifica-
tion the next week.

will include
using weather
data to con-

Spring has sprung!

Dates to Remember:

April 8: Solar Eclipse-we will watch this as a
school around 1:55.

April 9: Culver’s Night from 5:00-8:00.
April 13: ACES BINGO Night from 5:00-7:00




Avenue City Elementary

Word Wall Words

Pattern words: Contractions and Abbreviations

must’ve
I've
we’ll
you’ll
Ave.
Dr.
we’ve
I'u

Mr.

Rd.
you’d
they’ve
I have
we will
you will
avenue
doctor
we have
I will
mister
road
you had
they have

MAP (Missouri Assessment Program) Schedule: Please try
not to schedule any appointments during our testing times if
possible. It is so important that students are focused, on task,
and ready to test. I appreciate your help with this!!

Communication Arts MAP test
April 30: 8:45 until finished
May 1: 8:45 until finished
May 2: 8:45 until finished

Math MAP test
May 7: 8:45 until finished
May 8: 8:45 until finished

*Any student who misses school during testing will be re-
quired to make up the test when they return.

During MAP days, students in our class are allowed
to bring a small snack to have if they choose to do so.
Please do not send anything messy, and nothing more
than a simple snack. This is totally optional and only
on the dates of testing, please.



